
Parent Update 
Open House 
A Huge THANK YOU 
to all the families 
who supported us for 
our Open House.  It 
was a pleasure to meet so many families and to 
have you in the school after being unable to host 
you for over two years.   
We want you to know that you are welcome in 
the building and just need to reach out to the 
office if you need to come in for meetings, 
interviews or to volunteer. 

Happy Mother's Day!!! 
This day is for all women who not only gave birth 
to a child but to those as well who have been a 
surrogate mother to any child(ren) out there.   
To some of our children in your community, you 
are moms to them 
everyday. 
 

Trip Volunteers 
Thank you to all the parents who offered to 
support our staff for our 1st school trip in over 
two years.  A reminder that a Police Check is 
needed to volunteer with children in a school. 
The Vulnerable Check is valid for three years, 
once you do not move or stop during the time. 
More information will be coming home at the 
beginning of the week about expectations for 
supervisors supporting the trip.  

Pizza & Popcorn 
As the COVID restrictions have ended, we are 
able to start up our concession stand again. 
Pizza days have definitely been a big hit and 
thanks to all the families who have supported us 
over the last three weeks.  The orders for May 
have been placed.  If you did not order for your 
child(ren), but would like them to have pizza, 
please know that we have extra slices available 
for sale.   
**Also, a reminder that this week, 
pizza day will be on Wednesday 
instead of Thursday because of our 
school trip.   
 
Popcorn Days 
Students were surveyed to determine if they 
would be interested in purchasing popcorn and 
the flavours that they would like.  Our 1st 
popcorn day was on Friday, May 6th.  These days 
will continue until the end of the school year.   
Unfortunately, we were not able to get some of 
the flavours that the students 
had requested due to supply 
demands from Kernels.  Despite 
this, there was a great response 
to the flavours we have. Once 
the other flavours are available we will let 
families know.  
 
Any monies collected will be used to support 
different activities around the school. 

Boy’s Washroom 
Over the last few weeks we have been having 
some issues with boys using the washroom at the 
school.  On a daily basis, we are getting reports of 
urine on the floors, either inside the main door of 
the washroom or in stalls.  On Friday, we also had 
a report of a swear word written on one of the 
stalls.  We have spoken about the expectations 
on a daily basis, spoken individually to the boys in 
each class, created sign out cards, etc. but the 
behaviour has continued. 
Please have a talk to your 
son(s) about using the 
washrooms appropriately 
and respecting the school 
property and the work that 
our caretakers do to keep 
our building clean. 

 


